
 
January 24, 2024 

 
Toagosei Co., Ltd 

 

 

Toagosei Announces Support for Victims of the Noto Peninsula 

Earthquake 

  

We would like to express our heartfelt condolences to those who lost their lives in the Noto 

Peninsula Earthquake. We also want to extend our deepest sympathies to those who were 

affected by the earthquake. 

Toagosei Co., Ltd. hereby announces that we have decided to donate a total of 20 million 

yen to help provide relief and reconstruction support to those who suffered severe damage 

from the earthquake which struck in the Noto region of Ishikawa Prefecture on Monday, 

January 1. 

We sincerely pray for the earliest possible reconstruction of the area affected by the 

earthquake. 

Area Which Will Receive the Support Donation 

Whole of the area affected by the 

earthquake (Japanese Red Cross 

Society) 

10 million yen 

Toyama Prefecture (Toyama Branch 

of the Japanese Red Cross Society) 

  5 million yen 

Takaoka in Toyama Prefecture   5 million yen 

 

＜Contact information＞ CORPORATE COMMUNICATION DEPARTMENT 

e-mail address：irpr＠toagosei.co.jp 

 


